
The Town of Sodus Historical Society
Presents

Parker Maybe and “Gone Graving”

Thursday, April 10, 2025
7:00 p.m.

Sodus Presbyterian Church
31 W. Main St.

(in the dining hall)

Read more about Parker Maybe here:
https://www.nrwcs.org/post-details/~board/north-rose-wolcott-central-school-district-news/post/nrwhs-sop

homores-gone-graving-project-preserves-local-history

Follow Parker on YouTube at:
https://youtube.com/@gonegraving

And on Facebook at:
https://www.facebook.com/GoneGraving

Parker is a sophomore at North 
Rose-Wolcott High School and the son of 
former Rose Town Historian Melanie 
Maybe. He has long been interested in 
cemeteries and local history. He spends 
countless hours cleaning and repairing 
headstones in the towns of Rose and 
Butler and in doing research on some of 
the people. Parker would like to get more 
young people interested in preserving 
local history.
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